
Ronald Viafore 
26 Alumni Avenue 
Providence 02906 
 
 
March 22, 2025 
RE: Support of House Bill H5436 
 
Dear Chairman Craven and Members of the Judiciary Committee: 
I’m writing in support of H5436 because ending the sale of these weapons of 
war in our state is important and long overdue. It is time to vote this bill out of 
committee and send it to the House Floor with a recommendation of passage. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ronald Viafore 


